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TPS BURSARIES 2012
The Transport Planning Society’s bursary scheme aims to encourage transport planners at an early stage in their career to produce a piece of structured thought on a topic of current relevance to transport planning.  

The Society is focusing the call for bursary applications on our theme for 2012: 

A harder edge for soft measures: what can we do to encourage and accommodate all transport users?

People who walk and cycle are often considered to be 'vulnerable'.  However smarter choices are not just about safety - it's also about policy and the legislative context.

  We are inviting contributions to the soft measures debate on this theme with an emphasis on promoting smarter choices initiatives successfully.  There has been a lot of debate about soft measures in terms of their potential impacts and value for money, especially when compared with infrastructure schemes.  How can we address issues of ‘vulnerability’?  How can many more people overcome their perceptions and move towards smart choices for regular journeys?  Should initiatives include a mixture of infrastructure and empowerment?  Is the terminology correct?  How can a shift from car use be achieved and what measures are likely to be most effective? 
Applicants are asked to frame a specific title and subject for their bursary paper, of their own choice, relevant to the theme and to transport planning in the UK.  

The value of the bursary is £500 and up to 5 awards will be made.  The best paper will be awarded a prize for “Bursary of the Year”, to be presented at the TPS AGM on 21 February 2013. 

The required output will be a paper 3-5,000 words in length, and associated presentation to the TPS Board, requiring about 7 days’ work.  The TPS will provide a mentor for each successful applicant, to assist with the technical content of the work.  The completed work will be disseminated by the Society, who will also assist presentation of the findings more widely, if appropriate.  The bursaries provide a great opportunity to develop as a transport planning professional.

The application form can be downloaded from www.tps.org.uk/bursaries or requested at cheryl.honess@ice.org.uk
The deadline for applications is Friday 8th June 2012
